
Nov. 6th Weekly Message for Families 

Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

Upcoming Dates: 

November 7th – School Picture re-take day 

November 8th – National Jersey Day – wear your favorite team’s jersey, 

t-shirt or sweater to school! 

November 10th – Seaside Park Remembrance Day service – staff and 

students only 

November 13th – Observance of Remembrance Day – no school for 

students. 

November 24th – Professional Learning Day – No school for students.  

Monthly Newsletter - Our November Monthly Newsletter will be sent 

home with all students tomorrow. Please remember to check your 

child’s bookbag.  

Kindergarten Registration –You can still register your child for 

Kindergarten if you haven’t already done so. This is for children who will 

turn five by December 31st, 2024. Registration can be completed online 

– visit the ASD-South website and look for the link or you can come to 

the school to register. You will need the following documents: birth 

certificate, immunization record, medicare card and proof of address.  

Reminder to families – At the beginning of the school year we sent out 

a booklet of things “you otter know”. One section provided information 

on how to address any issues/concerns you may have with school. The 

first step is always to reach out to your child’s homeroom teacher. 

Once the homeroom teacher has the information, they will determine if 

they need the support of an administrator. Then the next step, if 

warranted, would be for an administrator to reach out for any clarifying 

information. If you need the support of an administrator please reach 

out to: 



K and Grade 1 – Mrs. Johnston 

Grade 2 and Grade 3 – Mrs. McMullin 

Grade 4 and Grade 5 – Mrs. Myatt 

School Wellness Survey – Our Grades 4 and 5 students will be 

participating in the annual provincial Student Wellness and Education 

survey during the month of November. This survey is a collaborative 

initiative of the Dept. of Education and Early Childhood Development, 

the Dept. of Health and the NB Health Council. This survey helps all 

stakeholders better understand the needs and strengths of students in 

their school and their community. This survey will be done online at 

school, it is anonymous and the results will be available to our school in 

the Spring. Parents/guardians of students in Grades 4 and 5 who do not 

want their child to participate can email Mrs. Myatt to let her know. 

Also – this survey will be sent to all of our Seaside Park families K-5 for 

grown-ups to complete online, at home. You will receive information, a 

link and a PIN code about the survey in your child’s bookbag this week. 

The survey for grown-ups is also anonymous and voluntary. Your 

answers will help helps us understand the needs and strengths of 

students in our school and community. 

Home and School Association - Here are the events and fundraisers 

brought to you by Seaside Park Home and School Association: 

School Clothing Fundraiser information will be coming home this week. 

Clothing items will include long sleeve and short sleeve t-shirts, hats and 

stickers. Orders are due back on November 14th with a delivery date of 

mid-December. 

Home and School are looking for parent volunteers to join a 

subcommittee for the Lancaster Santa Claus Parade which will be held 

on Saturday, November 25th. Let us know via email if you are interested 

in helping to create a float to participate in the parade. 

Family Bingo Night is Tuesday, November 28th at 6:30 PM in the school 

cafeteria. There will be a limited canteen available. 

Our next Home and School meeting is coming up on November 15th at 

6 PM in the school library. Please join us! 



As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com and follow the school FB page for 

events and fundraisers. 

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to me at the school at 658-2729 or through 

email at Jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank you and have a great week! 
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